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I do not support this bill.

QLD government has failed to use the last 15 months to improve hospitals /
quarantine facilities or border issues
Families are being kept apart - most compassionate requests are declined even
though the stories are heart breaking
QLD government is selling a lie by telling people we have been kept safe - we are
living in a bubble. Government knows they have failed us and the only thing they can
do to keep us safe is keep borders closed
We need controlled border opening (international)
We need a road map back to normality
We need to know that compassionate and compelling exemptions will be just that -
who is deciding what is compassionate and compelling?
More consideration to be given to immigrant born Citizens / Residents who need to
be reunited with family members
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